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ADVISORY NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE APPLICANTS AND STUDENTS 
 
Beware of Scammers and Unauthorised Admission Agents 
 
Dear Students and Prospective Applicants, 
 
It has come to the attention of Hanbridge Institute that a certain group ("Sichuan Zero Pressure 
Education"/ 四川零压教育的中介公司) has been claiming to represent the institution.  
 
This party is soliciting payments from prospective students under the pretense of representing 
Hanbridge Institute and our partner, University of Suffolk, charging for application and offers. 
 
We wish to emphasise the following: 

1 Hanbridge Institute does not authorise any third-party individuals or agents to 
collect course fees on our behalf. All official payments related to admissions, 
tuition, and other services are to be made only through our recognised channels 
listed on our official website (www.hanbridge.edu.sg). 

2 Admission into Hanbridge Institute is based solely on merit and eligibility criteria 
as outlined in our official application guidelines. No individual or agency can 
influence the admission process in exchange for money or favors. 

3 Beware of fraudulent emails, social media pages, phone calls, or websites 
claiming to offer guaranteed admission or services related to our institute. Always 
verify our official list of recruitment partners on our website here 
(https://hanbridge.edu.sg/student/partners). When in doubt, please bring up any 
communication with our admissions office or through official contact. 

4 Students and applicants are strongly advised to remain vigilant and report any 
suspicious activity to the institution immediately at admin@hanbridge.edu.sg or 
+65 6513 0552. 

 
Engaging with unauthorised parties can lead to financial loss, denial of admission, or other 
serious consequences. Hanbridge Institute will not be held liable for transactions made through 
unofficial channels. 
 
Please take this warning seriously and help spread awareness to protect yourself and others in 
our academic community. 
 
Sincerely, 
Hanbridge Institute 
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